
 

 
 

 

16 Sept 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you that I will be providing Careers information, Advice and Guidance to 
students from September 2019.  I am a professionally qualified and experienced Careers Adviser 
offering an independent and impartial service available to all students. 
 
I can help students make well informed, realistic decisions about their futures, helping them to 
move on to positive destinations after school.  This includes subject options choice, Post 16 
options e.g. Sixth Form, college and apprenticeships and Post 18 opportunities e.g. university 
courses, higher/degree apprenticeships and employment.  
 
I am in school on Wednesdays and Fridays and will be holding a ‘drop in’ service for students at 
lunchtimes in the school library on Wednesdays.  I will also be attending the Year 8 Options 
Evening, Sixth Form Open Evening and careers events in school and look forward to talking to 
students and parents about future opportunities.  
 
If you have any careers related queries please email me at: info@davidhollowaycareers.com  
Students can request 1 to 1 appointments with me in school through Student Services. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
David Holloway 
Careers Adviser 
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